
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 3009.00 

June 26, 2013 

 

Karrie Zonneveld, EPt. 

Environmental Specialist 

Boeing Canada Operations Ltd 

99 Murray Park Road 

Winnipeg, MB  R3J 3M6 

 

 

Dear Ms. Zonneveld: 

 

Re: Boeing Canada Operation Ltd – 99 Murray Park Road - Notice of Alteration 

 

Thank you for the Notice of Alteration (NoA) you submitted on March 20, 2013 and 

additional information provided on April 25, 2013 and May 1, 2013 that indicated the installation 

of additional paint booth operation and reconstruction of a cure room at Boeing Canada 

Operation building located at 99 Murray Park Road.  It is described that the additional paint 

booth will be used for painting 787 component assemblies. 

 

I have concluded that the environmental effects from the NoA are insignificant, and, 

therefore, in accordance with Section 14(2) of The Environment Act you are hereby authorized to 

carry out the alteration as described in the March 20, 2013 NoA and the additional information 

provided on April 25, 2013 and May 1, 2013. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Eshetu Beshada of 

this office at (204) 945-7023. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

“Original Signed By” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

Environmental Approvals Branch 

 

 

C: Don Labossiere, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

Climate Change and Environmental Protection Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 


